
 

 

September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
If your child is planning on making a UCAS application this academic year, I wanted to 
remind you that the internal school deadline for this is Thursday 14th December.  
 
Applications are already being submitted and universities do not need to wait for all 
applications, before they begin making offers. Early applications for Oxbridge, Medicine, 
Dentistry and Veterinary are submitted on the 16th October. Students should therefore be 
aiming to send off applications sooner rather than later. 
 
With this in mind, please can you encourage your child to organise their applications and 
finalise their personal statement. Here is the process they need to follow.  
 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs L Curling                Ms P Larkin  
Director of Sixth Form                                          Deputy Headteacher 
Assistant Headteacher      Curriculum and Progress 

 
 


